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September 7, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Effective Friday September 9, 2022 the Hillside Public Schools will no longer be using the K12PaymentCenter.com to process online meal payments.

Effective Monday September 12, 2022 the new online meal payment service will be www.payschoolscentral.com

All current meal balances on your child’s account will be automatically transferred over to the new system.

If you have any questions, please call or email me. My contact information is listed above.

Thank you,
Matthew Leonardis
Matthew Leonardis 
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